

To celebrate and warmly welcome Pastor Amy, her family, and guests from across the Synod, we'll gather for a festive meal after worship!

- The Fellowship Team will provide the main dish and drinks.
- Council members will sign up for hot sides at the next council meeting.
- The congregation is invited to contribute a salad, cold side, or dessert sign-up sheet is in the Narthex.

Dishes can be dropped off before the service (just like Easter).

Questions? Contact Magen Pillar at (317) 828-9659.